Year 1 Homework
Week ending 13th November
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Dear Parents and Carers,

This week in English, we have been reading our model text about Dexter and the Troll which is based upon the fairy tale ‘Rapunzel’. Over the course of the week we have introduced the children to more story book language such as ‘in the distance’, ‘once and for all’, ‘appeared’ and ‘cunning’.
We developed our comprehension skills by answering questions about the text and we have written our own disgusting troll soup recipe!
In Maths this week, we have been continuing our learning about number bonds. We have focussed on bonds for 5, 6, 7 8, 9 and 10. The children have been showing these bonds using numicon, tens frames, counters, number lines as well as writing them as number sentences. We’ve also solved lots of problems to develop our reasoning and problem solving skills.
As part of our Paws, Claws and Whiskers topic we have been learning about carnivores, omnivores and herbivores. We used a Venn diagram to sort animals into categories based upon what their diet was composed of.
Thank you for your support,

Mr Young and Mr Hamm
ACTIVITIES

1. Reading – Read your Bug Club active learn book or your Home Reading book. Don’t forget to record the book and a comment in the reading diary so you can move along the ‘Reading Race’! 
2. Maths – Practise your number bonds by playing ‘Save the Whale’. The game is tablet and desktop friendly. 
    http://www.ictgames.com/saveTheWhale/index.html
If you don’t have access to a laptop or tablet,  you could practise making number number bonds using your toys, counters,pasta or you could draw ten frames and represent the number bonds in this way.
3. Visit the website below called ‘Purple Mash’. Use the login card that has been sent home this week to login. Visit the 2Do’s section at the top once you have logged in and complete some of the activities about animals.
  https://www.purplemash.com/sch/blackhorsehillin
4. Visit Mathletics.
